
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/20/2015 9:23:12 PM
Subject: Hammond case

Remind me to talk to you about the Hammond case in Seneca.  We have received fairly regular updates from Chief 
Keel and Solicitor Adams about it and we’ll need to follow up with them in a few days.
 
Sent from Surface
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